
 

  
  

REQUEST FOR APPROVAL TO UPDATE DISTRICT DESIGNEE - 
OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR GRANTS 

 
ECISD Police Department and the Community Outreach Center have been awarded 
grants from the Office of the Governor of the State of Texas, all of which required a 
Board resolution as part of the application submission for each grant. It is a requirement 
of each grant to provide a revised resolution when the authorized official is designated 
by name and the name of that official changes. All resolutions previously approved by 
ECISD Board of Trustees have been revised to change the name of the authorized 
official from Dr. Scott Muri to Dr. Keeley Boyer. 


